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From the Headteacher 
Although parents are unable to attend our Celebration Assemblies at the moment, 
the first assembly of the term takes place this afternoon. There is a list of the children 
involved on the last page of this newsletter.  

We plan to start our Good Manners Café next week in the lunch hall. It will be on 
Thursday and then fortnightly. Children are nominated by anyone working in the 
lunch hall and is open to both school dinners and packed lunches! 

Following on from yesterday’s email, a reminder that clubs start again next week. 
They will run for 9 weeks, lasting until the week commencing 21st March. All 3 clubs, 
Lego and Golf, are free of charge but with limited places. Book your child in through 
the schoolcomms system - bookings are available now. 

From the PTFA 

Mr Long is on a mission! Since his arm injury and 
resulting period of inactivity last year, Mr Long has 
found himself a little larger than he would like… 
now he is embarking on a diet and exercise regime 
to get trim and fit and would like your support! His 
starting weight is... 21st 5lbs! Look out for weekly 
progress updates and if you’re impressed then why 
not sponsor him!?  
He is after £’s for lb’s in aid of the PTFA, so show 
your support and sponsor Mr Long via the payment 
option on School Gateway!  
CRISP PACKET COLLECTION! Don't forget to collect 
your crisp packets and bring them in for recycling! 
Pop them in the collection bin on the office bridge 
any time! Any brand packet! 

 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  
               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 
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From the School Office 

School meals on Census Day - Thursday 20th January -  
for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 20th Jan is School Census Day when the number of school dinners consumed on 
that day by children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, affects the government funding that 
we receive for infant meals. 
Therefore, we would like to ask that if your child is in those year groups, that they have a 
hot school meal on that day if at all possible please (even if they bring a packed lunch in as 
back up in case they don’t like it).  
The menu for Census day will be roast dinner or jacket potatoes.   

  

Changes to lunch menu on  
Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th January 

Weds 19th Jan: Chicken & ham pie, veg nuggets or jacket potato 

Thurs 20th Jan: Roast dinner (including a veg option) or jacket potato 

 

Free Nasal Childhood Flu Vaccination 

Don’t forget that the closing date for the consent links for the Free Nasal Childhood Flu 
Vaccination is midnight on the 19th January 2022. If you miss this deadline, your child(ren) 
will not be vaccinated at school and you will be offered the opportunity to book them into 
a community catch up clinic. This also applies if your child is absent or refuses the 
vaccination at school.   

To complete the consent/decline please go to:   
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2021/devon    

If you have any difficulties with completing the consent form, please contact the 
Immunisation Team on our Single Point of Access (SPA).   

Tel:  0300 247 0082 (lines are open 9.00 to 16.30)     
or Email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net  

 

Primary school admissions – closing date approaching 

Parents have until Saturday 15th January to make their application for their child’s Primary 
School place for September 2022. If there are any parents who need support or guidance 
on the process, please contact School Admissions on 0345 155 1019 or 
email: admissions@devon.gov.uk as soon as possible. 
Any applications received after the closing date will be disadvantaged and may not get a 
place at the preferred or local school. 

 

From the School Office 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2021/devon
mailto:vcl.immunisations@nhs.net
mailto:admissions@devon.gov.uk
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This week's National Online Safety guide to FORTNITE Chapter 3.  
What parents and carers need to know about FORTNITE Chapter 3. 
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This week's National Online Safety guide is on setting up new devices for children.                 
What parents and carers need to know when setting up new devices for their children.  

Celebration  
Assembly 

Celebration  

Assembly 

Reception 

Barn Owls 
Florence Lily S 

Year 1 

Snowy Owls 
Mhoirbheinn Jacob 

Year 2 

Tawny Owls 
Max Chloe 

Year 3 

Kestrels 
Bella Nola 

Year 4 

Buzzards 
Benedict Chloe D 

Year 5 

Kites 
Junior Cody 

Year 6 

Eagles 
Ava R May 


